
 

 

        

10th March 2023 

  Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s), 

RSL Practical Exams on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 

As you are aware, our students are currently in the middle of their externally accessed unit for 

their RSL course. Their practical exam takes place on Wednesday the 15th for Year 11 and 

Thursday the 16th for year 10. There is industrial action planned for both of these days. However, 

the exams will still go ahead as planned.  

Wednesday 15th March 2023– Year 11 RSL (11C/PA1) 

Thursday 16th March 2023 – Year 10 RSL (10A/PA1) 

Students should attend school as usual on the day of their exams. When they arrive at school, 

they should report to the drama block to be registered. Students should wear their full school 

uniform and will go to break and lunch at their usual times.  

As this is their practical exam, it is of utmost importance that students attend on their exam day. 

Non-attendance will mean students will fail the unit. It will also have a direct impact on other 

students within their group. If, for any reason, your child is unable to attend the exam, please 

contact me as soon as possible. 

Students have worked incredibly hard on their pieces; the exam days will allow us to celebrate 

and showcase their achievements. Mrs Worsley is incredibly proud of the work both groups have 

produced, and I am looking forward to seeing them on the day. 

Due to school closure, we are unable to invite parents to watch the performances, However, we 

are looking at ways in which we can share their work with you. 

If you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Yours faithfully, 

Dean Osgood 

Curriculum Lead for Drama  

 

 

 

 


